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Attendance last week (15.3.24—21.3.24) 
 
(Whole School Target—97%) 
 
Barn Owls – 96.8% 
Hawk Owls-100% 
Eagle Owls– 96.4% 
 
Year to date (whole school)—96.55% 

CELEBRATING OUR CHILDREN’S SUCCESS 
 

Ezra and Jago participated in the  
annual Cornwall Music Festival on 
Saturday 16th March.  
 
Their youth brass band - St Keverne - 
got first place in their class and, more 
significantly, were awarded the  
highest points of the festival by the 
judge (91!). They were congratulated 
on their musicianship, discipline, 
presentation, and sheer enjoyment 
shown on stage. 
 
Well done to St. Keverne Youth Band!! 
 

After school club lead 
 
We will re-advertise next week just before the 
Easter  break, and will ask once again for your 
help in sharing the details of the vacancy with 
your friends and family.  
 
The role will be term time only, Monday to  
Friday. 3.15pm to 5.15pm, 10 hours per week.  
 
If there is any interest, please ask to get in touch 
with the school, there is no need to wait for the  
advertisement.  
 
Many thanks!! 

Bag 2 School Collection 
 
https://bag2school.com/how-it-works 
 
We are looking to do our bit for the environment and 
raise money for the school!  
 
Could you please have a good sort out of clothes and 
textiles and put anything you can let go of in a black bin 
liner or similar? (The link above will help you with the 
details if you are unsure of what you can donate). Keep 
your bag in a safe place, ready to bring to school for 
Monday 25th March (please note the change of date) 
when the bags will be collected and weighed.  
Simple!  

Easter Service Thursday 28th March 

 
We are fast coming to the end of the spring term, 
and wanted to update you on a couple of things.  
 
We will be  holding our  Easter service at Mawgan 
Church on Thursday 28th March at 2pm. We will 
take the children from school, but ask parents to 
collect their children from the church.  
 
Please be reassured that any children not collected 
from the church after the service will be returned to 
school for normal pick up.  
 
FROGS will be holding their annual 
Easter egg hunt too, on the  
morning of the 28th. If the weather 
is poor, we will hand the school 
over for an indoor hunt! 

http://www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk
https://bag2school.com/how-it-works


 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Fri 22 Mar GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 25 Mar Bags 2 School – collection day! *DATE CHANGE 

Mon 25 Mar DRAW IT CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Tue 26 Mar Barn Owls Forest School am 

Tue 26 Mar SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 27 Mar Y6 SATS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 28 Mar Easter Egg Hunt am 

Thu 28 Mar Easter Service @ Mawgan Church 2pm 

Thu 28 Mar No FILM CLUB today 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

Mon 15 Apr No DRAW IT CLUB today 

Tue 16 Apr Y2 Forest School all day—Tregullas Farm 

Tue 16 Apr SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 17 Apr Y6 SATS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 18 Apr Hawk Owls Geevor Trip all day 

Thu 18 Apr No FILM CLUB today 

Fri 19 Apr No GAMES CLUB today 

More dates on the school website… 


